

## Letter for donation

From lizzie ridders < lizardridders@yahoo.com>

Date Mon 4/28/2025 9:12 AM

To Sheena Dickerman < Sheena. Dickerman@millersburgoregon.gov>

You don't often get email from lizardridders@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern:

Hello and I want to thank you for taking the time for letting this email be read. I want to first say thank you so much for your past donations. They have let us help out the kids so much. We have a lot of students that are from the Millersburg area. I want to say I am very sorry that somebody was not able to be there last week at the community meeting. One of us had a prior obligation and the other one had a concussion she had gotten injured. Your donation helps us with that we do each year. Your donations helps with field trips, classroom activities and classroom necessities. We again thank you for your past donation helping out our Millersberg Timber Ridge kids.

Thank You Lizzie Gerken PTC President Timber Ridge

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone